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General Atomic Company
ATTN: Mr. William R. Mowry

Licensing Administrator
P. O. Box 81608
San Diego, California 92138

Gentlemen :

Enclosed are two copies of a draft Comprehensive Evaluation Report consoli-
dating observations of the four teams that visited your facility during July
1r79. I understand that you have already taken corrective actions to respond
t) a number of the obrervations of those teams. In the interest of a tinely

resolution to the observations of the report, I am sending this report while
it is still in draft form. I am also requesting members of my staff to con-
tact you shortly to schedule a visit to your facility to discuss those actions
already undertaken as well as actions which are appropriate for the remaining
observations. In 4 his regard, please review the draft report paying particular
attention to its cocc.lusions and recommendations.

Sincerely,

f

M9| . c
iefGeorga U. McCork'e,

Physical Securit'' ' icensing Branch

Enclosure:
As stated
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DOCKET N0. 70-734

DATE: May 31,1979

NOTICE TO T1RC PUBLIC DOCUMEf1T P.00M

The following item (s) are being withheld from public disclosure

pursuant to the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended, and the

Energy Reorganization Act of 1974.

Two copies of the draft Comprehensive Evaluation Report for the

General Atomic Company classified CONFIDENTIAL.
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